From: DOI EVENT

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 11:28 AM

Subject: ALL DOI DC - Regarding Postponement of National Native American Heritage Month

Celebration at Interior

November 23, 2011

MEMORANDUM

To: All Department of the Interior Employees

FROM: Pam Malam, Deputy Assistant Secretary – Human Capital and Diversity

SUBJECT: REGARDING POSTPONEMENT OF NATIONAL NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE

MONTH CELEBRATION AT INTERIOR

This notice follows yesterday's announcement (see below) of DOI's National Native American Heritage Month Celebration formerly scheduled to take place Tuesday, November 29, 2011.

Due to extenuating circumstances and conflicting time schedules the event has been postponed until further notice. We will keep you updated and alert you to the rescheduled date and time as soon as it is finalized.

From: DOI EVENT

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 8:30 AM

Subject: ALL DOI DC - National Native American Heritage Month Celebration at DOI

November 22, 2011

MEMORANDUM

To: All DOI Employees in the Washington, DC Metropolitan Area

From: Pam Malam /s/, Deputy Assistant Secretary – Human Capital and Diversity

Subject: National Native American Heritage Month Celebration at DOI

When: Tuesday, November 29, 2011

10:00 a.m.

Where: Sydney Yates Auditorium; Stewart Udall Department of the Interior

Building, 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington, DC

<u>View employee news and event listings on oneINTERIOR – the DOI Intranet.</u>

(**NOTE TO SUPERVISORS:** Please ensure that all employees without e-mail access receive a paper copy of this distribution.)

1